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We would like to invite you to contribute to the forth issue of the Journal of Korean and Asian Arts (KAA) by the 

Korean National Research Center for the Arts (KRECA) at Korean National University of Arts. KRECA is the only 

national research institute in South Korea devoted to arts studies and arts education since 1993. We launched 

our new English Journal KAA in 2020 in order to promote studies in Korean and Asian Arts. The focus of KAA 

includes, but not limited to, studies on music, film, theater, multimedia, dance, visual arts, Korean traditional 

arts, and arts education. 

 

We are accepting articles covering general topics in Asian arts. The article should be original, no more than 

10,000 words, and not previously published elsewhere. All manuscripts will undergo a double-blind review 

process to guarantee high academic quality. Our institute is giving an honorarium for publication in KAA and 

there is no submission fee charged. KAA is an Open Access journal published both online and in print. 

 

Submissions are accepted on a rolling basis through February 28, 2022 by Seoul time. Manuscript submitted 

after this due date will be reviewed for the KAA fifth volume. You can submit your manuscript through our 

website submission link: http://kaa.kreca.or.kr/thesis/ThesisAgree.asp 

 

We will be happy to provide you with any assistance during the submission and publication process.  

For further information, please visit our website (http://kaa.kreca.or.kr) or contact at our editorial office 

(kaa_kreca@karts.ac.kr).  

 

Sincerely, 
 
Lee, Jinweon 
Director・Professor 
Korean National Research Center for the Arts 
Korea National University of Arts 
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